
CP EXTENSION REQUEST 

KNXT-LD, Bakersfield, CA (16944) 
 

My Central Valley, LLC (“My Central”) is the proposed licensee of low-power television station 
KNXT-LP (0000144471). My Central and the current licensee have filed and been granted a 
displacement application for KNXT-LP to convert to digital facilities (0000143215). My Central 
respectfully requests an extension until January 13, 2022 to complete construction of the digital 
facilities. My Central recognizes that it is past the March 15, 2021 date specified in the FCC’s 
Public Notice to request such an extension.1 However, because My Central is not the licensee 
and the assignment to purchase the facilities had not been filed on this March 15, 2021 date, My 
Central believes a waiver of this filing date is warranted. My Central has ordered all of the 
equipment for construction of the digital facilities and will complete construction, under the 
supervision of the current licensee, as soon as reasonably possible after it receives the equipment. 
The last piece of equipment, the antenna, is scheduled to arrive in early August. My Central and 
the current licensee are working with the tower owner, American Tower Company to schedule a 
date for installation and to determine what tower crew will install the equipment. The parties 
should have time information in the next few weeks, which will dictate when construction of the 
digital facilities will be complete. My Central certifies that it will build the facilities in the 
displacement permit by January 13, 2022. The additional time is needed in case there is a delay 
in delivery of the antenna or a delay on approval from American Tower and scheduling a tower 
crew. 

 
 
 
 
By: Josh Castro 
Title: CEO 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 Media Bureau Reminds Low Power Television and Television Translator Stations of July 13, 2021 Digital 
Transition Date, DA 21-260 (2021). 
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